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World Book  Day 2024
Next half term we will be celebrating World
Book Day with a week of events to help
children develop an excitement for books
and reading. The day itself is Thursday 7th
March and children are welcome to come
either in fancy dress as a favourite character
or in their pyjamas with a bedtime story. We
will also be inviting children to bring a
grown up to school that morning for the first
part of the day (8:45-9:15) for a reading
session. Some of the other things we have
planned are a Reading Cafe, stories read by
mystery readers and our annual ‘Masked
Reader’ poem of the day. We can’t wait and
hope that the children will be just as excited
as we are!

Extreme Reading!
What is the strangest place your
child can read a book? It is often said
that books are a uniquely portable
kind of magic and we want to show
children that you can enjoy a book
pretty much anywhere. Over the
holidays we are asking children to
show us the most unusual place they
have read a book. Please email your
pictures to claire.nelson@cheadle-
inf.stockport.sch.uk so we can share
them in assembly. 
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Blue Tokens in Tesco
Thank you to everyone who has helped
support us by choosing to vote for our
‘Outdoor Reading Sheds’ with their blue
tokens. We are hoping that this will give us
the funds to provide children with
somewhere to read and enjoy books at
lunchtimes as the weather improves.
Watch this space! 

 Just a reminder that we are always in need of children’s
comics and magazines to add to our book corners in class.
The children love reading different types of texts so if you
have any at home that you have finished with we would be
very grateful to take them off your hands. Anything from
CBeebies and Peppa Pig to Nat Geo Junior, The Week and
Match of the Day would be very gratefully received. Thank
you!


